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Dear Members, 

 

Re:  Interim Registrar 

 

I am pleased to provide an update of some of the most recent developments that have taken place at 

the College of Denturists of Ontario (the “College”).   

 

The Executive has appointed an interim Registrar, David Hodgson, who has currently commenced 

his work at the College.  Mr. Hodgson is the former Registrar for the College of Audiologists and 

Speech Pathologists where he held the position for 10 years.  Discussions are taking place with a 

recruitment company to engage a permanent Registrar within a timely manner. 

 

Deborah Worrad will continue to be retained as a consultant for 3-6 months to work with Mr. 

Hodgson and continue to offer her expertise in regulatory affairs and best practices.  

 

We will continue to take strides to improve our commitment to protect the public and regulate the 

profession. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 
 

J. Gus Koroneos, B.Sc., DD 

President 

College of Denturists of Ontario 

 

 


